Dear Parents/ Guardians,

We had a terrific remote learning opening day! It is so wonderful to see students and staff reconnecting. We know that there are challenges each day - adjusting to school schedules, building up stamina to stay engaged for the school day - it is a lot! Stick with it and ask for help if you need it!

• Morning announcements will be going LIVE on Youtube on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays at 8:20am! Students can access the announcements via their assigned classes or visiting our school remote learning site below.

Website is now LIVE! www.kennedyremotelearning.com

• A second opportunity for families to visit the building for a material & supply pick-up will be on Tuesday, September 22, and Wednesday, September 23, from 9 am - 2pm.